CORPORAY DY,
May 19, 1988
IF05BRB-12

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20855

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No, B50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Diesel Generator Loading

Pear Sir;

Florida Power Corporation Fpe provided additional information
concerning diesel generator loading to the NRC in letter 3F0288-02
dated February 1, 1988, In this letter, a discussion was provided
concerning combustion air temperatures as they relate to diesel
generator ratings. The purpose of this letter is to confirm that

FFC will be installing *he HVAC wmodification previously described,
However, once the modification is complete, FPC may choose to derate
the diesel generator should a portion of the wmodification become
tnoperable (e.§., if one of the fans is out of service) and margin
remain with regard tc diesel generator load.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact
this office.

Sincerely,

AOLL s 8

R.C.'"Widell, Director
Nuclear Operations Site Support
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XC! Dr, J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator, Region 11 \
Mr. T.F. Stetka '.
Senior Resident Inspector ﬂo
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